

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 3rd, 2010

Navdeep S. Rajanwal 3129 W Mangold Ave #3 Milwaukee WI 53221

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Rajanwal:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 18, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Fermented Malt Beverage license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections to littering, loitering and to the appropriateness of location.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

, , ,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF100564



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 3rd, 2010

Corey A. Schmal 225 W Rainbow Ridge Drive #713 Oak Creek WI 53154

Dear Mr. Schmal:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 18, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office

CCF100564



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 3, 2010

Paul S. Thompson 2025 South W Grange Blvd Oak Creek WI 53154

Dear Mr. Thompson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Wendy's Restaurant" at 914 N 27th Street be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon aldermanic testimony, letters from the neighborhood association, the plan of operation and neighborhood concerns.

On Tuesday, November 3, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File100564



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 3rd, 2010

Maria Torres-Vazquez 908 W Scott Street Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Torres-Vazquez:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 18, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a junk collector (truck) license for the premises at 908 W Scott Street ("Perez Brothers") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based on non appearance

On Wednesday, November 3, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filling an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF100564